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Abstract: 

Assuming a model in a statistical application is to 
impose a distribution family on the data to be 
analyzed. When a parametric family is assumed, 
there are often many easy-to-use standard data 
analysis methods. However, in some applications, 
the inference conclusions can be heavily dependent 
on the parametric model assumption and the role of 
the data is uncomfortably low. Assuming a non-
parametric model leaves the inference heavily 
dependent on data sometime heavily the noisy 
aspect. The density ratio model overcomes these 
drawbacks when multiple samples are available. It 
connects several population distributions with a 
semi-parametric structure to avoid strong model 
assumption while taking the relationship between 
the populations into consideration.  In addition, it 
permits effective inference procedures through 
empirical likelihood. In this talk, we provide two 
examples where properties of the density ratio 
model under empirical likelihood are profitably 
explored and superior statistical procedures are 
obtained. 
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